Anglo-Catalan Society

30 October 1972

Dear Alan,

Many thanks for your letter and for all the news.

I was one the 'phone yesterday to Geoffrey, and he cleared up for me the purpose of meeting Badia before the Conference. Apparently it is only to have his latest news and exchange ours; not to have with him a through discussin about our arrangements, specially about who is going to chair what, timing, etc. Geoffrey felt this was better left to us when we meet here (as arranged in our last meeting) on the 25th Nov. In which case we can wait for you until you arrive at about midday or so. I had suggested earlier because I thought there was a lot we had to discuss.

To turn to the Conference. On second thoughts, perhaps your original sequence for the A.G.M. better stand. There is no need to put in the Agenda that before the meeting starts I will just welcome verybriefly the members and Badia. Then we proceed as you suggested, and my report will come third.

I think this is all. I am very grateful for the way you have kept me informed and for the trouble you are taking over the Society.

Looking forward to seeing you on the 11th,

John,

R.B.T. form G.J.W. Batusta